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From: Lucy Miceli    
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 10:00 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External]   
 

Hi there,  
 
I live on Plover Heights which faces this area and I strongly oppose this development of 2 twelve 
storey condos, 1 six storey condo, and townhomes in between Rutherford and Hawkview Blvd. area.  I 
don't understand why builders are trying to fit people like sardines causing more traffic issues and 
more congestion everywhere.  I think this area should be converted into a little parkette where people 
can can go for a walk or maybe build something that will benefit the many residents that already live 
here.  These townhomes and condos are going to bring down our house prices as well.  There is 
already too much of everything in this area and we need some breathing room!!  Stop the madness!! 
 
Thanks 
Lucy  
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